SOUTHPORT, CONNECTICUT

August 11, 1966

Senator Thomas Dodd
United States Senate
Washington

Dear Senator:

I would like to urge you to oppose the
Department of Transportation, S. 3010,
Aviation has made great strides since it was
made a separate unit in 1958 by formation

of the Federal Aviation Agency., If the
Department of Transportation were to absorb
the FAA it would put aviation years behind,

I think the bill is vague and does not state any
transportation policy for the United States,

An example of this is that accident investigation would
not be independent of those responsible for operating the
system,

Again, I would like to urge you to oppose
S. 3010, I would like to hear your views on
this bill,

Yours truely,




